March 19, 2019

Tyler Rush

4th Grade Math and Science

To Whom it May Concern,

I would like to thank you for the opportunity of coaching the Junior High Baseball team these last 2 years. It has been a privilege to help these young men grow as athletes and young men. At this time, the commitment to coach both baseball and basketball is interfering with other responsibilities that I have. While I would still be coaching basketball, I am putting in my resignation as the Junior High Baseball Coach at Rossville-Alvin.

Sincerely,

Tyler J. Rush

flat lash